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I oppose HB 3076, which directs the Department of Justice to study the 

establishment of a state gun dealer licensing program. The Department of Justice is 

capable of doing many things, but studying the establishment of such a program 

should not be among them. Gun dealers should not have to be licensed by the state 

in order to sell their products. 


